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THUR3SDLY, AUGUST 23, 1962,

The Secretary of State for Externel affairs, the
Honourable Howard Green, announced today that he will be
holding informal talks in Otiawa tomorrow wiih the United
States Secretary of State, the Honcurable Dean Kusk, who is
spending a brief holiday in this region, The two Hinisiers
plan to take advantage of this opportunity to continue their
consultations on questicns of muitual concern, particularly
disarmament and United Naticns problems which they have been

discussing from time to time in Geneva in recent months,
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